
   

   Page 1 of 1 

   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 14th December  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We are so proud of each and every one of Year 2 for collaborating and 
producing such a fabulous performance!  We hope you enjoyed the 
show! 

We look forward to seeing many of you at the Christmas Fair this 
afternoon. 

 

English 

This week we have been writing our letters to Theresa May about the 
plight of endangered animals. Children produced some fantastic work 
using persuasive writing techniques and high quality vocabulary. Next 
week we will do some grammar activities focused on Christmas. 

 

Maths 

We have finished the term on addition and subtraction looking at 
subtraction. We used partitioning to subtract two digit numbers and 
applied this through problem solving. Next term our focus will be on 
measurement.  

 

Topic 

In Art, we made our Christmas Calendars for the new year. We have 
also enjoyed completing a ‘Winter booklet’ full of fun activities. In 
Science we have finished our unit of work on living things and 
habitats and this week children designed their own animal looking at 
adaptation. 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head 

Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 

Olive 

Zoe 

 

Clover 

Safiyyah 

Adrian 

 

Heather 

Sofia L 

Freya M 

Notices 
 
Next week the children will be bringing home a reading paper that they have had a go at this week. 
Please look over this during the holidays and return them to school on Tuesday 8th January. 
We are very proud of all of the children for giving them a good go and trying their best, this is the first time 
the children have tried this and we will be doing lots more practices throughout the year. 

Please remember that the school day finishes on Friday 21st December at 1:30pm. Also please be aware 
that Thursday (Class Party Day) and Friday next week are mufti days. Thank you so much to all the Class 
Reps for their help this term especially in the organisation of the Party Day.   

Thank you for all of your support this term. The Year 2 team would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas 
and a happy new year. 

 


